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Dear Chief-GarfIson,

The Florida FBI National Academy Associates, Inc., in conjunction with our host
agency the Jacksonville Sheriffs Office, is respectfully requesting your agency to
contribute any Florida Contraband Forfeiture Funds available to assist with
offsetting the cost of our annual Re-trainer.

The annual re-trainer, which will be held in Jacksonville the summer of 2023, will
provide excellent traming and networking for all attendees. As you know, hosting

such an event is costly and we need forfeiture funds to help us sponsor the

training cost. Without your gracious donation of these forfeiture funds, we cannot

bring the best training in Florida to our attendees. State forfeiture funds can be
sent directly to Chief Dan Purcell (Treasurer), Seminole County Sheriffs Office
100 Eslmger Wav, Sanford, Florida 32773 with a notation stating it is for the
2023 Florida FBINAA Re-Trainer.

We are asking our partner and state agencies for assistance. Without the support

of our host and local agencies, we would not be able to provide the excellent

training we are known for at our re-training conferences. Therefore, please allow
me to thank you in advance for considering this donation. If you or your staff

have any questions, please feel free to contact me at dftuten(a)gmail.com, or (904)
838-0389;

Respectfully,

Don Tuten

Chief (Ret)
Jacksonville Sheriffs Office
2023 FL FBINAA President
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FBI NEI 42
SMIP66


